
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

July 15 - 18, 1986 

Tuesday, July 15 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, July 16 

10:00 AM 

11:30 AM - 3:30 PM 

Thursday, July 17 

10:00 AM 

Friday, July 18 

No reported activities 

NOTICES: 

WELCOME NEW STUDENTS 

XIII, 33 

Chapel: Dr. B. Elmo Scoggin, Emeritus Professor 
of Hebrew and Old Testament. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Dr. Morris Ashcraft, Dean of the Faculty. 

Red Cross Blood Mobile. Mackie Commons Room. 

inia Barfield, Visiting 
Testament. 

I.D. CARDS: Entering students who had I.D. card pictures made 
during o~ientation may pick them up at the 

Library Circulation Desk on Wednesday, July 16. 

SPECIAL LIBRARY WORKSHOP: Entering students and other interested persons are 
invited to participate in a special Library work-

shop to be held in the Audiovisual Auditorium, second floor of the Library, 
Saturday, July 19, 10:00 AM - 12 noon. Methods and materials for more 
effective use of our seminary library will be demonstrated. Advance 
registration at the Circulation or Reference desk by Thursday, July 17 
would be helpful. , 1

• 

BABYSITTING: Any person provid.ing day care for more than one 
child and less than six children (including his/ 

her own preschool children) at any one time must 91e 1registered with the 
State of North Carolina, Child Day Care Section. This is the law. Any 
person providing day care for more than five 'childr~n (including his/her 
own preschool children) must be licensed by th.e_Sdate of North Carolina, 
Child Day Care Section. Contact the Child Care Cepter or the Day Care 
Office, 733-4801, for more information. ~, 

SENIORS: If you will graduate in December 1986 and will 
not be on campus this fall, you must place your 

order in the Baptist Book Store for graduation regalia before leaving campus 
this summer. 

PLEASE NOTE... the drive between the Cafeteria and the Child Care 
Center is ONE WAY. For everyone's safety, this 

rule must be observed. A sign is posted---please observe it. 

PLAY DAY SATURDAY: Ruby Reid Child Care Center will have a special 
event PLAY DAY SATURDAY on Saturday, July 19 from 

10:00 AM - 12:00 noon-at the Ruby Reid Play Ground. This event is a time 
for children who are enrolled or will be enrolled this fall at Ruby Reid 
and their parents. Big sisters and big brothers are welcome, too. PARENTS 
MUST STAY WITH THEIR CHILDREN ON THE PLAYGROUND!! 
The Campus Bulletin will be printed ~~as needed" during the summer sessions. 
Information must be in the Student Affairs office by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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